SUBJECT TITLE: FLU VACCINATION PROGRAMME - Important information for parents/guardians

The Immunisation Service are coming into school to offer your child the Flu vaccination.

Attached to this email is the Flu parent letter which contains information about the upcoming vaccination session and instructions on how to complete the online consent form. 

[bookmark: _Hlk205367922]If there are any medical queries on the submitted consent form and we are unable to contact you to discuss them, we may have to delay vaccination and invite you to attend one of our clinics.

If you are unable to open the links within the attached document, please follow the links below:
For information about the Flu vaccine and frequently asked questions:
https://www.sussexcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-and-visitors/resources/patient-resources/flu-vaccinations 

To complete a consent form: 
https://www.susseximmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 
You will need the school code found within the attached parent letter to complete a consent form.


